
Mrs. Haik Kavookji n 
860 United Nations Plaza 
New York, New York 10017 

Dear l~s. Kavookjian: 

November 16, 1979 

We are most grateful for your generous donations 

given to the Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 

and st. Vartan Armenian Cathedral. 

It is our und rstanding that the value of these 

items is $11,095.00 (eleven thousand ninety-five 

dollars). 

~hey are worth much more to us. 

Thank you. 

Enclosure: List of articles 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


